
VMHC Letter of Intent 
For 

Justin Bradshaw 
 

Please consider this letter as my formal intent for nomination to the VMHC board. As a Vail 
Valley native, I’m honored to have been part of the VMHC club as a youth player, including a 
few years on the AAA teams. Now, as a committed local and parent, I am excited to be involved 
in the sport again as my three kids begin their own hockey journey.  
 
I believe I can provide a unique perspective to club decision making and can lean on my 
experience as an entrepreneur and CEO as well as many years sitting on various non-profit and 
for-profit boards.  
 
I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to the lasting legacy of Vail hockey. 
 
Sincerely,  
Justin Bradshaw 
 
 


